MIDCOAST COMMUNITY COUNCIL
STEERING COMMITTEE
Aug. 2, 19968, 7T-386 PM
237 SEUVILLA, EL GRANADA

Minutes recorded by Biil Mahar

Attending: Bil1l Mahar, Mal Dolmatz, Karen Keane Nancy
Hansen, Jerry Laster

Minutes of Steering Com. meetings of July 53 & 19, 1996 were
approved.

The next BYLAWS WORKSHOP will be held Aug. 11, 9aM at
Montara Gardens.

Treasury report offered by Mal Dolmatz. The MCCC received
S48 from the picnic held in July. Filyers for that event
cost $35.19 (18666 r %er)' Filyers for the Aug. Town

Meeting cost $21.8870 Treasury balance:-S$77.54.

Karen Keane moved that the fiug. Town Meeting not be held
due to pocor preparation and lack of attendance of The
meetings dur-ing the summer months. She volunteered to
reimburse the MCCC for monies already expended on the
flyer. She also volunteered to chair a subcommittee To
organize the Town Meeting scheduled in (Oct. The motion
carried.

Steering Com. meetings will be held three times in Sept. tTo
prepare for the 0Oct. ii Town Meeting to be held at the E1

Granada Mobile Home Park at TPM. Those Sept. meetings will
also be held at the Mobile Home Park on Sept. 6, 13 & 26 at
T-36 PM. The theme for the Oct. Town Meeting is a mock
Council meeting and discussing the By—Laws. The first

Sept. preparation meeting will be To develop on tThe tTheme.
The second will be To work out tThe details of the mock
Council meeting and the Third meeting will be To have a
rehearsal with all props,etc.

WE ARE THEREFORE REQUESTING MAXIMUM SUPPORT., ATTENDANCE.,
AND INUOLUVEMENT AT THE THREE MEETINGS IN SEPTEMBER.
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